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Bringing Learning to Life 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 

The children have had an amazing last couple of weeks of 

term! From Christmas parties, a visit from Elf on 
the Shelf, class presents delivered from the North 
Pole, craft day to wonderful Christmas Productions 
and even playing out in the brief glimpse of snow 
we had. The children have been a credit to the 
school and I am so incredibly proud 
of them and all the staff for their 
constant hard work and dedication.  
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Clubs 
The new Spring Term clubs will start from Monday 15th January. We will be having PDS 
Coaching in twice a week to give expert dance sessions, they will be in on Tuesday 9th 
January to give the children flyers and Street Dance will start the following week. We are 
also negotiating with a football coaching company top specialised coaching, we will keep 
you updated! We have an even wider range of clubs on offer and following feedback from 
parents, we have ensured that there are options for all year groups.  
 
Is your child due to start school in September 2018? 
If your child is four or has their forth birthday before the 31st August 2018, they will be 
starting school this September. You can apply for a place at www.wirral.gov.uk/schools-
and-learning/school-admissions, by the 15th January 2018. Please note, that even if your 
child is already with us, you must apply for a place in F2. For further advice or 
information, please pop in to the school office.  
 
Toast Club 
We are hoping that Toast Club will be up and running by the second week back in January. 
If numbers increase we will be able to reduce the cost dramatically, so if you are 
interested, please let us know. The more, the merrier! 
 
Friends of Eastway 
The team have been working 
incredibly hard on the run up to 
Christmas, organising the Christmas 
Fair, Secret Santa gift shop for the 
children and providing each class with 
money to buy gifts for the children. 
We want to thank them so much for 
their hard work and commitment to 
the school.  
 
 
Our Eastway Team 
We are welcoming some new staff to our team in January and hope that you will make 
them feel very welcome. Mrs Crawford will join us as our Behaviour & Learning Mentor, 
we have two new cleaners and also a wonderful caretaker called Mr Lever who will be 
supporting Mr Smith. Mr Brown will be our new Year 2 teacher and we will be holding a 
Meet the Teacher session after school on the first Thursday back for parents to meet him. 
Louise Williamson is also taking on the role of Speech and Language support across all of 
the early years classes, this is an exciting new role that will ensure our youngest children 
get the specific support they need in developing their communication skills. We hope that 
they are made to feel welcome by all at Eastway. 
 

All the staff at Eastway would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your 
families a very Merry Christmas and a very Happy New Year! See you at 8.45am on 

Tuesday 9th January 2018.  
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